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Porzio's Ryann Siclari Receives Certification in 
Elder Law (CELA)

October 29, 2021

By: Ryann Siclari

Porzio, Bromberg and Newman, P.C. is pleased to announce that Wealth Preservation counsel member Ryann Siclari, has 
received her certification in elder law (CELA) by the National Elder Law Foundation (NELF) - the only organization approved 
by the American Bar Association to offer certification in the area of elder law.

Certification in elder law – one of the fastest growing fields in the legal profession – will provide a measure of assurance to 
the public that the attorney has an in-depth working knowledge of the legal issues that impact the elderly. 

Ryann Siclari has practiced elder law for 10 years and focuses her practice on a wide range of elder and disability law issues 
including long term care, government benefits planning and advocacy, estate and trust administration, and estate planning. 
Ryann counsels people who are aging or disabled or their families with respect to how they can accomplish their goals 
including having sufficient health coverage, aging in place, or preserving assets against possible long term care costs. 

https://pbnlaw.com/228

